
 

 

10th January 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and children 

 
Orchard Vale School Council would like to wish everyone a 

Happy New Year. This year we have big ideas and hope every 

child will enjoy and participate in all we have planned. 

 

Whole school breakfast treat – Thursday, 31st January 

On Thursday, 31st January we will be providing every class, 

Nursery to Year 6, to a free breakfast. Food will be delivered 

at 8:30am for every child to enjoy with their friends in class.  

 

Movie Night – Wednesday, 6th February 

We are also planning a Movie Night on Wednesday 6th 

February. Tickets will cost £2 per child and children will be 

provided with a drink and a small bag of popcorn. Films and 

times are yet to be confirmed but tickets will be on sale from 

the office from Monday 28th January.   

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

School Council 


